
INVITATION FOR COMMENTS ON THE 2020/21 DRAFT BUDGET & IDP 
 
The Speaker of the Greater Tzaneen Council, Councillor Dikeledi Mmetle 
invites members of the public to submit comments on the Draft 
2020/2021 Budget and the 2020/2021 Integrated Development Plan (IDP). 
Due to the State of Disaster which prohibits public gatherings, public 
comments will be sourced through online platforms and one on one 
interactions. 
Residents can access the draft Budget and IDP on our website: 
www.greatertzaneen.gov.za or alternatively request the documents by 
sending a message to 0662933656. 
Mayor Maripe Mangena will deliver a summary of both the IDP and Budget 
on Wednesday, 20 May 2020 at 14h00 live on the GTM Facebook page. 
The livestream will be followed by a detailed presentation by the Head 
of the Finance cluster, Councillor Thabo Maunatlala on 21 May 2020 
also live on the GTM Facebook Page at 14h00. Both presentations will 
be broadcast live on Vision FM (88.5/101.7). 
Members of the public can also send their comments via Facebook or use 
our website. 
7000 pamphlets will be distributed across the 35 Wards to allow 
members of the public without access to the internet. 
Public WiFi hotspots have been set-up in the following places: 
Nkowankowa Community Hall, Lenyenye Community Hall,  Relela Community 
Hall, Burgersdorp Stadium, and Runnymede Thusong Service Centre. 
Comments can be sent via e-mail to molokom@tzaneen.gov.za and 
Arnold.mathebula@tzaneen.gov.za 
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